
 

 

 

Public Notice 
  

 
 

Notice of Intention to Amend “Tariff of Fees By-Law with Respect 
to Planning and Other Municipal Applications” (By-Law 85-96) 

Minor Amendment Process for the  
Main Street North Development Permit System  

 
Pursuant to By-law 160-2004, as amended, take notice that at its meeting on Wednesday, 
August 9, 2023, at 9:30 a.m., in the Council Chambers at City Hall (with the option of 
electronic participation), City Council will consider a proposed amendment to Schedule A of 
the Tariff of Fees By-Law with Respect to Planning and Other Municipal Applications (By-Law 
85-96, as amended).   
 
Proposed By-law Amendment: 
 
The proposed amendment is to add a fee for an application to request a minor amendment 
from the Main Street North Development Permit System.  As set out below, the proposed 
fee is $2,832, which is the same fee as a minor variance application. The approval process 
would be the same as for a Zoning By-law Amendment application, with a public meeting, 
following the same notification requirements, with City Council having final decision-making 
authority. 
 

TYPE OF APPLICATION PRESCRIBED FEE 

4.0  Development Permit System 
 
For each development type as set out 
below the applicable fee is indicated: 

Applications to amend the DPS involving an 
amendment to the Zoning By-law and/or the 
Official Plan will be subject to the prescribed 
base fee for that application type. 

4.6  Minor Amendment Fee (determination 
of what is minor to follow same criteria 
used for minor variances from the 
Zoning By-law) 

 
$2,832 

 
Members of the public may attend the Council meeting in person or watch the meeting live 
from the City of Brampton website at: 
https://www.brampton.ca/EN/City-Hall/meetings-agendas/Pages/Welcome.aspx  or 
http://video.isilive.ca/brampton/live.html  
 
Anyone interested in speaking to this matter at the Council meeting, either in-person or 
remotely, should contact the City Clerk’s Office; and any written submissions related to this 
matter may be submitted via email to the City Clerk at cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca by 
4:30 p.m. on Tuesday, August 8th, 2023. 
 
A copy of the proposed by-law amendment, as part of the Council meeting agenda, will be 
available from the City’s website (linked below), as of Friday, August 4th, 2023. 
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A link to the City’s justification report for this proposed by-law amendment, as considered at 
the July 31, 2023 Planning and Development Committee Special Meeting, is found below. 
https://pub-brampton.escribemeetings.com/Meeting.aspx?Id=dd689356-edff-438d-bb5b-
499dff1dc81e&lang=English&Agenda=Merged&Item=18&Tab=attachments 
 
In the event that Council chooses to refer or defer consideration of the matter, no further 
public notice will be given. 
 
Dated: August 3, 2023 
 
P. Fay, City Clerk 
2 Wellington St. W., Brampton, ON L6Y 4R2 
905.874.2172 cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca  
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